
FACULTY RECOMMENDATION FORM 

Please have a Hamline University faculty member complete this form and enclose in a 
separate sealed envelope.  The faculty member may be an advisor or someone you know 
through class.  You should collect the sealed envelope and attach to your application.

Dear Hamline Faculty Member: 

This Faculty Recommendation Form is for students who are applying to Hamline 
University’s Model United Nations team.  Please check one of the following statements, 
sign the form, and return to the student enclosed in an envelope with your signature 
across the back.  If you wish, you may make any additional comments below.  This form 
will be part of the student’s application for the team. 
Thank you! 

_____   I do not recommend this student or support their application for the 
Hamline Model United Nations team this year. 

______ I recommend this student for participation in the Model United 
Nations team. 

______ I strongly recommend this student for participation in the Model 
United Nations team. 

Additional Comments: 

Signature of Hamline University Faculty Member: 

Name___________________________________ Date:______________ 

Department______________________________ 




